Brittany Mitchell

Minnesota State University, Mankato
415 Malin St. o
Mankato, MN 56001

To whom it may concern,

I’m writing this letter with regards to RTL Construction. I have used RTL on several
projects here on campus and in projects that I handled prior to working at MSU. I have
always been satisfied with their work. They work well with the team and willing to make
corrections or changes easily. I would highly recommend RTL for this project.

If you need additional information please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Brittany Mitchell
Project Manager
507-351-5793



